
4250 Goldstream Heights Dr, Malahat
$2,490,000

Elegant log home on a private 6.5+ acres of serene 
West Coast landscape offering peace and 
tranquility with stunning views! 2018 custom built 
sophisticated home is tastefully designed with 
luxurious finishes and attention to detail 
throughout. The open concept floor plan features 
17'+ soaring vaulted ceilings with which flood the 
home with natural light through the floor-to-
ceiling windows. The main level consists of a 
spacious open concept floor plan with master 
bedroom on the main with ensuite plus large deck, 
heated floors, chef's kitchen with high quality 
appliances, living room with cozy wood burning 
fireplace, spacious loft, 5-piece bathroom, sliding 
glass doors opening to a large West facing sun-
soaked deck. Downstairs features 8'5 ceilings 
(easily suitable) with separate entrance, bedroom 
with sliding doors out to the back yard with hot 
tub, large hobby/rec room and large 4-car garage. 
Bonus detached outbuildings! (id:56120)

KEY INFORMATION

MLS® 950215

Residential Detached

Malahat Proper

3 Bedrooms

3 Bathrooms

7,435 SF

284,011 SF Lot

FEATURES

Year Built: 2018

Listed By: RE/MAX Camosun
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